
From: Crosby, Matthew
Sent: 7/25/2011 9:52:51 AM

RedactedTo:
Fortune, Hazlyn (hazlyn.fortune@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietz Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Redacted

Cc:

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: ED SmartCharging Pilot update (22 Jul 11) Vfmal.pdf

RedacteThank you "

I've passed this along to the team, and will update you on any follow-up information requested from 
staff.

I've also asked the DR staff team to consult with ALJ with respect to the Phase 2 AFV Decision 
language related to duplicative funding requests for 2012-2014 PEV DR pilots.

Best,

Matthew Crosby
Emerging Procurement Strategies 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-2692 
matthew.crosbv@cpuc.ca.gov

Alternative-Fueled Vehicle Proceeding: 
http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/AFV

From: Redacted
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 6:40 PM 
To: Crosby, Matthew 
Cc:l Redacted
Subject: ED SmartCharging Pilot update (22 Jul 11) Vfinal.pdf

Dietz, Sidney

Hi Matt,

Thanks for hosting us today. Please see a copy of the presentation attached. As we discussed, I 
removed the actual names of our vendors from the test results section. As you know, we selected two 
vendors for comparison of their technology to evaluate interoperability, develop an open, vendor 
agnostic system, and to seek out insights about the market and technology development, not to rank 
vendors against one another so I wanted to respect the vendors by keeping them anonymous.
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Please share with the rest of the team and let me know if you or anyone else has any questions.

Regards,
Redacted
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